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Scripture References

Micah 4:1 And it will come about in the last days
    That the mountain of the house of the LORD
    Will be established as the chief of the mountains.
     It will be raised above the hills,  And the peoples will stream to it.
  2 Many nations will come and say,
    “Come and let us go up to the mountain of the LORD
      And to the house of the God of Jacob,
      That He may teach us about His ways
      And that we may walk in His paths.”
       For from Zion will go forth the law,
       Even the word of the LORD from Jerusalem.
    3 And He will judge between many peoples
       And render decisions for mighty, distant nations.
       Then they will hammer their swords into plowshares
       And their spears into pruning hooks;
       Nation will not lift up sword against nation,
       And never again will they train for war.
    4 Each of them will sit under his vine
       And under his fig tree,
       With no one to make them afraid,
        For the mouth of the LORD of hosts has spoken.

Joel 2:28 “It will come about after this
            That I will pour out My Spirit on all mankind;
            And your sons and daughters will prophesy,
            Your old men will dream dreams,
            Your young men will see visions.

Acts 2:15 “For these men are not drunk, as you suppose, for it is only
the third hour of the day; 16 but this is what was spoken of through
the prophet Joel:
      17 ‘AND IT SHALL BE IN THE LAST DAYS,’ God says,
‘THAT I WILL POUR FORTH OF MY SPIRIT ON ALL
MANKIND; AND YOUR SONS AND YOUR DAUGHTERS
SHALL PROPHESY, AND YOUR YOUNG MEN SHALL SEE
VISIONS, AND YOUR OLD MEN SHALL DREAM DREAMS;



2 Timothy 3:1 But realize this, that in the last days difficult times will
come. 2 For men will be lovers of self, lovers of money, boastful,
arrogant, revilers, disobedient to parents, ungrateful, unholy, 3
unloving, irreconcilable, malicious gossips, without self-control,
brutal, haters of good, 4 treacherous, reckless, conceited, lovers of
pleasure rather than lovers of God, 5 holding to a form of godliness,
although they have denied its power; Avoid such men as these.

Hebrews 1:1 God, after He spoke long ago to the fathers in the
prophets in many portions and in many ways, 2 in these last days has
spoken to us in His Son, whom He appointed heir of all things,
through whom also He made the world. 

1 Peter 1:20 For He was foreknown before the foundation of the
world, but has appeared in these last times for the sake of you.

2 Peter 3:3 Know this first of all, that in the last days mockers will
come with their mocking, following after their own lusts, 4 and
saying, “Where is the promise of His coming? For ever since the
fathers fell asleep, all continues just as it was from the beginning of
creation.” 5 For when they maintain this, it escapes their notice that
by the word of God the heavens existed long ago and the earth was
formed out of water and by water, 6 through which the world at that
time was destroyed, being flooded with water. 7 But by His word the
present heavens and earth are being reserved for fire, kept for the day
of judgment and destruction of ungodly men.

James 5:1 Come now, you rich, weep and howl for your miseries
which are coming upon you. 2 Your riches have rotted and your
garments have become moth-eaten. 3 Your gold and your silver have
rusted; and their rust will be a witness against you and will consume
your flesh like fire. It is in the last days that you have stored up your
treasure!

Numbers 24:14 [ESV/KJ] And now, behold, I am going to my people.
Come, I will let you know what this people will do to your people in
the latter days.”

Jeremiah 23:20 “The anger of the LORD will not turn back Until He
has performed and carried out the purposes of His heart; In the last
days you will clearly understand it.

Jeremiah 30:24 The fierce anger of the LORD will not turn back Until
He has performed and until He has accomplished The intent of His
heart; In the latter days you will understand this.

Jeremiah 48:47 “Yet I will restore the fortunes of Moab In the latter
days,” declares the LORD.  Thus far the judgment on Moab. 

Jeremiah 49:39 ‘But it will come about in the last days That I will
restore the fortunes of Elam,’”   Declares the LORD.

Ezekiel 38:14 “Therefore prophesy, son of man, and say to Gog,
‘Thus says the Lord GOD, “On that day when My people Israel are
living securely, will you not know it? 15 “You will come from your
place out of the remote parts of the north, you and many peoples with
you, all of them riding on horses, a great assembly and a mighty
army; 16 and you will come up against My people Israel like a cloud
to cover the land. It shall come about in the last days that I will bring
you against My land, so that the nations may know Me when I am
sanctified through you before their eyes, O Gog.”

Daniel 2:28 “However, there is a God in heaven who reveals
mysteries, and He has made known to King Nebuchadnezzar what
will take place in the latter days.  This was your dream and the visions
in your mind while on your bed.

Daniel 10:14 “Now I have come to give you an understanding of what
will happen to your people in the latter days, for the vision pertains to
the days yet future.”

Hosea 3:4 For the sons of Israel will remain for many days without
king or prince, without sacrifice or sacred pillar and without ephod or
household idols. 5 Afterward the sons of Israel will return and seek
the LORD their God and David their king; and they will come
trembling to the LORD and to His goodness in the last days.


